
Plea  for  Cooperation  in
Preventing  Vandalism  of  the
Faculty’s Property
Dear colleagues,

allow me to inform you that on the premises of our faculty
have been instances of vandalism, mainly damaging of chairs
and benches.

If you are a witness of any form of destroying/damaging our
faculty’s property or when you discover that such vandalism
has already occurred, please, report it immediately to the
Bursar’s office.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Jan Šebek

Faculty Bursar
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